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Voting by mail is an Oregon institution and is a godsend to us middle class 

Oregonians who don’t have time to vote in person.  Until Election Day is a national 

holiday, removing voting by mail will only reduce participation.  To be honest, I find it 

outrageous that this bill was even brought forward; we need to focus on livability 

issues and not limiting the voter pool. 


